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From: Katena Valastro   

Sent: Saturday, 15 February 2025 12:58 PM 

To: LA Committees <LA.Committees@nt.gov.au> 

Cc: Electorate Nightcliff <Electorate.Nightcliff@nt.gov.au> 

Subject: NO - Territory Coordinator - Reject this bill. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello, 

I would like to formally write in disagreement to the passing of the upcoming position for Territory Coordinator. 
The current laws and regulations for the NT are there for a reason, having a position that can 'out rule' these is 
an obvious attempt at sneaking through projects, policies or plans that could damage the NT. 

This position undermines our democracy and when climate, people and culture should be at the forefront of the 
Territory we are moving against the basic care and knowledge of Country. As we also watch LA burn, and 
Darwin experiencing record highs, from temperature to imprisonment.. change is beyond a bandaid fix. one 
position should NOT have authority over others, it’s a disgusting attempt to get through harmful projects.  

The economy is important, but we're not sitting on a life size monopoly game, people and land are more 
important!  

Regards,  
Katena Valastro. 




